Donations

Why should | give donations for curriculum and supplies?

We would like to remind everyone that our institution is not a public school. Our budget is limited for
curriculum, and unfortunately, it may not fully cover all our needs this year or provide sufficient funds for
curriculum expenses.

In particular, our Kindergarten and First Grade students require more consumable curriculum and
hands-on learning materials, making it necessary to seek support from families in meeting these
requirements. We greatly appreciate any contributions made, as they play a vital role in enhancing the
educational experience of our students.

Despite being a private school, we strive to keep our tuition fees remarkably low to benefit as many
families as possible. The tuition fees are collected directly by the conference, and the school has no control
over these funds. Additionally, any fundraising efforts are solely dedicated to improving the school's facilities
and resources.

As an educator, | am deeply committed to my students' well-being and education. Even though |
utilize my own income to support the classroom, additional contributions are immensely valuable and highly
appreciated. If only a portion of the K1 families can contribute financially, | will continue to cover the
remaining expenses, just as | have done in the past. My aim is to provide the best possible educational
resources and materials for my students.

| must mention that, personally, my income is close to minimum wage, and | have my own family to
support. However, any amount that you can contribute should be seen as an investment in your child's
education and the betterment of their classroom environment. Ultimately, these benefits will positively impact
your child's learning journey.

While we understand the value of basic tools like pencils and paper, we also recognize the
importance of providing additional resources to ensure a comprehensive and enriching educational
experience for our wonderful K1 students. Your support is crucial in making this possible, and we are grateful
for any assistance you can provide. Together, we can nurture a conducive and effective learning environment
that benefits everyone involved.

Donations needed for:

Curriculum monetary donation
Classroom supplies list

Teacher’s wish list

$5-Fridays-Prizes, stickers, certificates

2 Corinthians 9:6-8

Whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and whoever sows generously will also reap
generously. Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly
or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.




